
KESRP Job Postings 2015 

 

The Kauai Endangered Seabird Recovery Project is about to start hiring for the new season with a large number of 

jobs just posted on the RCUH website.  If you, or anyone you know, might be interested - and more importantly 

capable of working in remote locations with nocturnal seabirds (!) - then please forward the details on to them. 

 

There are 6 job postings representing 13 positions, as follows: 

KESRP Job posting 1 of 6 : Endangered Seabird Field Assistant (ID 15026) 4 positions, running from mid-April to 

December. 

KESRP Job posting 2 of 6 : KESRP Field Technician (ID 15025)  1 position, running from March to December 

KESRP Job posting 3 of 6 : Seabird Translocation Project Field Assistant (ID 15022)  2 positions, running from Apr to 

Nov. 

KESRP Job posting 4 of 6 : GIS Analysis & Database Assistant (ID 15023) 1 position, running from Mar to Dec. 

KESRP Job posting 5 of 6 : Underline Monitoring Project Field Assistant (ID 15027)  4 positions, running from 

Mar/Apr to Nov/Dec.  

KESRP Job posting 6 of 6 : Underline Monitoring Project Technology/Wildlife Assistant (ID15024)  1 position, 

running from Feb to Dec. 

 

 

To apply for the jobs you need to go to http://www.rcuh.com/wps/portal/RCUH and then click ŒApply¹ under the 

Employment drop-down menu.  Click on ŒA See job announcements & apply for a job¹ and then enter the ID# of 

the job title itself.  There you will find the full details of the position. 

 

We are looking forward to another productive seabird season here on Kaua'I and some good people to help us 

make it so! 

 

Cheers -Andre 

 

*Dr Andre F. RaineKaua'i Endangered Seabird Recovery Project 

Co-ordinatorKaua'i Endangered Seabird Recovery Project3900 Hanapepe Rd 

Hanapepe 96716Kaua'i Tel:(808) 335 5300 Cell (808) 265 3723* 


